Department of Transportation and Public Works
111 NW 15t eStreet Suite 1410

MIAMI-DADE Miami, Florida 33128-1970
COUNTY T 305-375-2930 F 305-375-2931

miamidade.gov

June 13, 2025

RESPONSE LETTER NO. 1 TO REQUEST FOR INFORMATION

Project Title: Card Sound Road Safety Improvements
Project No.: 20240021

Question from Ms. Alejandra Valencia, Generic Construction, Request for Information
dated 6/4/2025, 3:58 PM. Please see the attachment.

QUESTION: 1) We are interested in participating in RPQ No. 20240021 — Card Sound Road
Safety Improvements. However, upon reviewing the solicitation documents, we
noticed that licenses such as General Engineering Contractor and Specialty
Engineering Contractor are specifically mentioned. | would appreciate it if you
could clarify if a Certified General Contractor license is acceptable

RESPONSE: 1) Interested bidders must meet the qualification requirements as outlined in the
solicitation. Bidders are encouraged to carefully review these requirements to
determine their eligibility.

Question from Ms. Alejandra Valencia, Generic Construction, Request for Information
dated 6/12/2025, 8:56 AM. Please see the attachment.

QUESTION: 2) Who has jurisdiction or the right of way on Card Sound Road — FDOT or Miami-
Dade County?

RESPONSE: 2) Card Sound Road is maintained by City of Homestead from US-1 to SW 360
Street, and by the County from SW 360 Street to the County Line.

END OF REQUEST FOR INFORMATION No. 1

Sincerely,

KW
Tiondra Wright,

Chief, Capital Improvements Division
Department of Transportation and Public Works (DTPW)

AM:Ih
C:

Laura Hernandez, DTPW Katherine Fernandez, DTPW
Keidy Guzman, PE, DTPW  Project File
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[5 Outlook

Request for Information RPQ No. 20240021 Contract No. MCC7360

From Administration Generic <admin@genericconstruction.com>
Date Wed 6/4/2025 3:58 PM
To Hernandez, Laura (DTPW) <Laura.Hernandez@miamidade.gov>

Dear Laura Hernandez

| hope this message finds you well.

We are interested in participating in RPQ No. 20240021 — Card Sound Road Safety Improvements.
However, upon reviewing the solicitation documents, we noticed that licenses such as General
Engineering Contractor and Specialty Engineering Contractor are specifically mentioned.

| would appreciate it if you could clarify if a Certified General Contractor license is acceptable
Thank you in advance for your time and assistance.

Alejandra Valencia

ADMINISTRATION
admin@genericconstruction.com
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GENERIC



[5 Outlook

Request for Information RPQ No. 20240021 Contract No. MCC7360

From Administration Generic <admin@genericconstruction.com>
Date Thu 6/12/2025 8:56 AM
To Hernandez, Laura (DTPW) <Laura.Hernandez@miamidade.gov>

Dear Laura Hernandez
| hope this message finds you well.

| would like to clarify the following: Who has jurisdiction or the right of way on Card Sound Road —
FDOT or Miami-Dade County?

Thank you!
Alejandra Valencia

ADMINISTRATION
admin@genericconstruction.com
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